6.10.23 Issue 3

# Lightcliffe CE Primary School Newsletter

Our Christian value for this half term is: Kindness



## **NEWS**

#### **Toy Day**

This week, Year 1 thoroughly enjoyed their toy workshop which inspired and enhanced their history learning for this term. They got to see and handle lots of toys from long ago and the Year 1 team were so impressed with the gentle way they handled the objects.

### **Harvest Appeal**

We have received a tremendous amount of goods for this year's harvest appeal and we thank everyone for their generous donations. The Brighouse Foodbank will certainly appreciate them.



#### **Harvest Festival Services**

Key Stage 2 held their Harvest Festival school worship in church, where our donations were blessed by Rev Kathryn Buck. Key Stage 1 will be holding their Harvest Festival school worship next week. Appreciating God's gifts and helping those in need is central to the theme of harvest worship.

## **After School Sporting Clubs**

After school sports clubs have begun for Years 5 and 6. Joe Wilkinson has started football with Y5 and Miss Bourne has begun her dance club for children in Years 5 and 6. Look out for further clubs for other year groups in future terms.

#### Parents' Consultation Evenings

Parents will soon receive an invitation to book an appointment at one of two parents evenings planned for Wednesday 25th October 5:00-7:30pm and Thursday 26th October 3:30-6:00pm. Please ensure you book before the appointment window closes. Parents who have already attended a review meeting will not receive an invitation to these meetings.





Kind regards,

Mrs K Dunkley and Mrs A Hustler

# Dates for the diary

Mon 9th—Wed 11th October: Y6 Whitby residential visit

Mon 9th October: PFSA meeting 6.30pm in school

Friday 13th October: Individual photos—all children to wear

school uniform on that day rather than PE kit.